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Director of Kahnawà:ke Labor 
Office departs  

 
For Immediate Release  
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Ohiarí:ha/June 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that Oliver 
Montour, Director of the Kahnawà:ke Labor Office (KLO), has resigned 
from his position to pursue other opportunities. 
 
Mr. Montour began with the MCK from 2011 to 2013 as an 
Occupational Safety and Health Inspector, later joining the KLO as a 
Certification and Competency Officer in July 2017. Oliver took on the 
Director role in December 2019.  
 
Until the position is posted and a new candidate is selected, the 
Executive Operations Officer, Alan John Rice, will oversee the KLO.  
 
The MCK would like to thank Oliver for his years of service and wish 
him the best in his future endeavors. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Public 
Information Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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